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At its meeting of September 13, 1993, the Academic Senate approved the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Theodore Norton for the Organization and Government Committee. 
 
 

CAMPUS PLANNING BOARD 
 
 
Resolved, 
 
 That the Ex Officio membership of the Campus Planning Board be revised to add the Director 
of University Advancement (or designee) 
 
  UP S91-7, section 3.a., Members of the Campus planning Board are Ex Officio 
 
   Academic Vice President (or designee) 
   Vice President for Administration (or designee) 
   Director of University Advancement (or designee) 
   Vice President for Student Affairs (or designee) 
   Associate Executive Vice President for Facilities Development and 
    Operations 
   Campus Consulting Architect (non-voting) 
 
 
 
ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:  Approved by President J. Handel Evans on 
September 21, 1993. 
 
 
   

 
 


